
 

https://somerset.communitypharmacy.org.uk/ 
 

Dear Pharmacy Teams, 
The CPCF  2024-2025 has now been published. 

 

Community Pharmacy Somerset urges you to take some time to read and understand what 
this means for you. 
There is a lot to understand, and some changes are coming in the next few months. The link 
below has everything you need to know. 
https://cpe.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/Briefing-010.25-Funding-Settlement-for-
2024-25-and-2025-26.pdf 
 
Some key highlights for you to take not of can be accessed here: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LMcK4w41eqA 
 

 
 

https://cpe.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/Infographic-CPCF-Settlement-202425-and-
202526-1.pdf 
Events will be held for all pharmacy professionals and to register to attend click the link 
below. 
https://cpe.org.uk/our-work/updates-events/our-events/ 
Community Pharmacy Somerset –will be here to offer support and guidance while we adapt 
to these changes. 
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